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Japan warmly welcomes the delegation of Georgia to this session.

Japan welcomes the efforts by Georgia to promote gender equality and to improve women’s participation in decision-making, including appointing women to important posts such as the President of Georgia and the President of the Supreme Court.
Japan would like to make four recommendations:
1. proceed with early ratification of the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance;  

2. ensure equal employment opportunities between men and women and take further steps to prevent gender-based violence; 
3. develop a comprehensive and concrete programme in consultation with persons with disabilities so as to effectively implement the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD); and 
4. ensure effective functioning of the Office of the State Inspector in order to prevent torture.

We wish the delegation of Georgia every success in the review.
I thank you.
